
Submitter: April Mar 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Labor and Workplace 
Standards 

Measure, Appointment or 
Topic: 

HB2792 

I support this bill. Hospitals waste a tremendous amount of money to keep the nurses 

that work for them out and then often delay or refuse as long as they can to negotiate 

in good faith. By making this information public the community can see the tactics a 

hospital will go to in order to avoid negotiations. The community deserves to know all 

the business practices hospital corporations use in their day to day business. This will 

keep hospitals accountable for their spending. This is even more important for any 

hospital that claims to be a non-profit business. Their non-profit status automatically 

gives them credit for good practices when they may not be. 


